
 

Dear South East Queensland operators 

We’re pleased to confirm that servicing of your sites will resume tomorrow, Monday 10 March, 
where it is safe to do so. 

As requested in the previous email sent today, Sunday 9 March, please complete the network 
reopening status form here and submit Allotrac requests for the volume you have onsite. If 
you are having trouble using Allotrac, please reach out to your Network Lead: 

• North Brisbane - Ash Grima - 0407 723 838 

• South West QLD - David Capra - 0427 458 323 

• Brisbane South & Gold Coast - Kaleena Howe - 0461 280 419 

With a significant number of sites to service, we appreciate your patience as we work through 
the backlog.  

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcontainersforchange.us19.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D7b1767ac26ac26293f99d0dcc%26id%3Db5f6252f31%26e%3D1c9a68f88d&data=05%7C02%7Cjessica.hansen%40containerexchange.com.au%7Ce71bb505ddb346028d8d08dd5ed2901b%7C146bdb1333114772825408cc5909f701%7C0%7C0%7C638770980658948230%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AZxR8VtfXEihYax4a4aLT0Fgn77E9eY1Hfh31yLAMVA%3D&reserved=0

